## **University of Louisville Staff Senate**



## Committee Report July 10, 2023

No committee meeting was held in June.

One applications was received and reviewed by the committee chair. Application did not meet the eligibility requirements.

This is my last report as committee chair for SHARE. Thank you to the Senators who have served with me on the SHARE committee over the past several years. I so appreciate your compassion, dedication and thoughtful consideration given to each application reviewed.

## Ways to Donate to the SHARE program

- Payroll deduction
- Personal checks made payable to University of Louisville (SHARE in memo)
- Cash donations
- One-time or recurring credit card online gift
- Kroger Community Rewards (U of L Staff Senate S.H.A.R.E. Program)
- Fundraising events

Respectively Submitted,

Kari Donahue

SHARE Committee Chair UofL Staff Senator (SPD01)